
Early Childhood Center (ECC) 
 
ECC Item Pick-Up: 
On Tuesday, May 26th, we will be allowing families to pick up items from the Early Childhood Center that 
students still have at school.  Most students don't have much in the building but an extra change of 
clothes, diapers and wipes if needed, and possibly some artwork.  If your child is returning to preschool 
next year and you'd prefer to leave these items at school until buildings reopen, that will be allowed, but 
please let your child's teacher know.  Anything that is not picked up for returning preschool students will 
be left in a labeled bag in the student's cubbie and the items will not be disturbed over the summer.   
 
For families who will be picking up items from the ECC, please come pick these items up during 
the following times on the 26th: 
 
9:00-10:00 Ms. Koldon and Ms. Taylor's classes 
10:00-11:00 Ms. Shannon's classes 
11:00-12:00 Ms. Katie classes 
 
*If you are unable to come during the designated times on the 26th, please let your child's teacher 
or Ms. Aubry know and we can make other arrangements for you. 
 
Cars will be asked to follow the same procedure as arrival and dismissal.  Please pull up along the side of 
the building and we will be distributing items from there.  For the safety of everyone, families will not be 
allowed out of cars during this time.  Staff will be there to wave and wish students and families a happy 
summer from a safe distance.   
 
I do want you to be aware that any staff member distributing items will be wearing a mask and gloves.  If 
your child is coming with you to pick up items, please tell them this ahead of time so this isn't a shock to 
them when they see us.  We don't want them to be afraid as we will look different from the way they are 
used to seeing us at school.  Please let them know that we are wearing these items to keep everyone 
safe and to try to protect everyone from germs, but we are the same people underneath.  There is a 
social story on the website about people wearing masks that is linked below if you'd like to review it with 
your child.  We are also working on one specific to our building that will come out to you next week. 
 
English https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1588358115/esd20org/pkm91aiupdcrttouhk1m/Wea
ringAMaskStoryforChildren.pdf 
 
Spanish: https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1588358138/esd20org/nfhzrv4xdqpqs0regxpc/We
aringaMaskSpanishVersion.pdf 
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